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Welcome to the first Community Vital Signs Newsletter! 

Economy 

Education 

Access to  

Health & Wellness 

Safety 

The San Bernardino County Community Vital Signs (Vital 
Signs) Initiative is pleased to introduce its first edition of  
Our Vital Signs newsletter. This newsletter is part of the 
initiativeôs approach to inform and engage our community, 
and also highlight the contributions they have made to 
improve health within our county. Vital Signsô aim is to 
publish a newsletter that will share our collective efforts and 
successes which are guided by the San Bernardino County 
Community Transformation Plan.  
 
Vital Signs is our countyôs Wellness Initiative which focuses 
on improving health and wellness via a community-driven 
partnership by addressing social, economic, and physical 
factors that influence health outcomes.  
 
Vital Signs believes that health can be improved when we 
address these factors to achieve policy and social change, 
thereby creating a Culture of Health within the communities 
where our residents live, learn, work, and play. We welcome 
you to our newsletter and encourage you to join us in 
achieving a vision of wellness for county residents.   

Newsletter 

San Bernardino County Community Vital Signs Initiative 

The San Bernardino County Community Transformation Plan (CTP) 
serves as a guide for community partners to align their efforts and 
resources with cross-cutting strategies that can improve health 
within four priority areas: Education, Economy, Access to Health 
and Wellness, and Safety. The development of the CTP provides 
a common understanding of key health issues and a health 
improvement framework for addressing community health needs in 
a strategic manner. Our newsletter will share updates from 
community partners as they mobilize action addressing the four 
priority areas. 

Our Transformation Planôs Priority Areas 
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http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-economy/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-access-to-health-and-wellness/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-education/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-safety/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-economy/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-education/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-access-to-health-and-wellness/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-access-to-health-and-wellness/
http://communityvitalsigns.org/priority-area-safety/
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After several long months of dedicated work by Vital Signs staff, Vital Signs proudly launched our redesigned Vital Signs 
website this past summer. Our website is easier to navigate, with improved functionality across all platforms and browsers. 
Visitors will experience a better user interface with intuitive streamlined menu operations that will direct them to 
information, reports, and event notices that are relevant to our partners as they align efforts with the four priority  arears. 

 
Some of the new key features include:  
 
¶ Defined Priority Areas, Goals, and Strategies 
¶ Direct Data Portal Access 
¶ Interactive Events Calendar 
¶ Improved Quick Links 

 
Vital  Signs will be updating its website with helpful information, announcements, and partner highlights.  
We hope you enjoy the new look and feel of our redesigned website, and that it serves as a useful resource for  guiding 

community work for improving health. Please visit the website at  www.communityvitalsigns.org  and let us know what 

you think, as your feedback is very important to us.  

 Vital Signs Launches its New Redesigned Website 

http://communityvitalsigns.org/
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Vital Signs Participates at the  
National Innovative Communities Conference 

This yearôs National Innovative Communities Conference theme was ñGrow. Connect. Lead.ò 

Vital Signs was in attendance actively connecting and leading the discussion to strengthen 

partnerships. 

Vital Signs Steering Committee member, George Lamb, and Undersheriff Shannon Dicus from the San 

Bernardino Countyôs Sheriff Department, led a 10-member community safety panel discussion with law 

enforcement and faith-based leaders from San Bernardino and Riverside Counties.  

The goal of the safety panel was to explore collaboration and  strategies to address community safety issues 

in partnership with faith-based organizations (FBOs) and law enforcement. The panel session, titled ñGreat 

Expectations, When Proactive Partnerships Produce Capacity in the Communityò, provided a forum for 

innovative thinking to address collaborative and transformative efforts between FBOs and law 

enforcement.  The discussion highlighted the impact proactive partnerships can have in reducing crime 

within our communities; the value of creating trusting relationships with community residents; and exploring 

innovative solutions for reducing recidivism.  

To gain better understanding of the perception of the community, San Bernardino County Public Health and 

Vital Signs staff  developed a survey to gauge public sentiment regarding law enforcementôs partnership 

efforts with the faith and community-based organizations. The survey was piloted at the conference and 

included questions on demographics, community perception of law enforcement, and awareness of public 

policies.   

Over 167 conference attendees participated in the survey. Data results from the survey will help define 

efforts for reducing crime across San Bernardino County and emphasize collaboration between FBOs and 

law enforcement agencies.  Vital Signs will expand the survey with additional questions so that its applicable 

to a wider range of audience in a variety of public settings.  Community members will soon be able to 

complete the survey on the Vital Signs website. 

Vital Signs applauds the efforts of its dedicated partners as they build a shared vison for wellness, safety, 

and prosperity for all! 

Answered: 118    Skipped: 49 

Do you believe law enforcement officers treat 
people in your neighborhood with respect?  
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Are you familiar with the term Recidivism? 

Are you familiar with Proposition 36? 

Are you familiar with Proposition AB109? 


